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As a professional archaedlogist with over ten years field 

experience in archaeological excavation and analysis, the technology 

course has proved to be a rewarding and imformative experience. 

The amount of information acquired has met and exceeded my 

expectations and will be of great future benefit in my work. 

The format consisting of a one week intensive session with 

several evening "workshops" is, in my opinion, ideal. A longer 

session of 2 - 3 weeks would make it impossible for many working 

archaeologists to attend due to the loss of time and income. 

The class size is at a suitable level but at a maximum for 

this type of learning. Anything larger than a group of 20 would be 

unworkable. 

It would be of advantage if, next year, two classes were 

offered, one at an introductory level and one at a higher stage 

for those who have taken the preliminary course . 

Don Crabtree as instructor has done a very fine job during 

this first course and has paved the way for future successful courses 

of this type at the University of Lethbridge. 


